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MHST? Who are we?

The Mental Health Support Team (MHST) provides an accessible service for pupils from primary to year 13 who
may be experiencing a range of mild to moderate difficulties with their mental health.

The teams are based within education settings and cover Year 1 to Year 11 in Blackburn with Darwen, Year 1 to
Year 6 in Burnley & Pendle, and Year 7-13 in Hyndburn, Rossendale and Ribble Valley (including Nelson and Colne

and Hyndburn and Rossendale Colleges).

If you have noticed your child is feeling frequently sad, worried or anxious and feel they may need support from
our team, please speak to a member of staff at your child's school, who can support a 'request for support' form to

the MHST.

Happy New Year!!

From all of us in the Mental Health Support Team we wish
you a very happy hew year, we hope you have had a restful
Christmas and new year break and have had some time to
spend with loved ones. We know that Christmas can be a
difficult time for parents and that difficulty can often
continue into January. This edition of the newsletter will
have a focus on Parent Mental Health, we will be offering
some advice and signposting on mental health and
wellbeing for parents and the last page will also include
some more practical signposting associated with support
around the cost of living crisis. As always we hope you find
this information helpful.

As a team many of us have had a break away from work over
the Christmas period and are feeling refreshed and excited
to get back to supporting young people with their emotional
health and wellbeing, we hope to meet more of you in the
upcoming year and continue to work hard and strive to be
the best service we can be; if you see us around at any events
or in school please say hello!
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Parent led interventions

Burnley and Pendle MHST have been running
parent led interventions in schools over the
past 12 months.

These interventions are aimed at upskilling
parents as “therapists” in order to empower
them with the skills to effectively and positively
deal with the challenges presented when their
children are struggling with fears, worries or
challenging behaviours.

Parental feedback from a recent group
highlighted the range of impact participation in
these interventions can have on families.

“Before coming to this group I was at rock bottom, now
I can see a way forward because of the progress we are
making”

“This has really boosted my confidence as a parent”

“I can finally see the light at the end of the tunnel”
“The ladies running the group were lovely and so
approachable, thanRs for the cakes!”

“l feel like | have reconnected with my child”.

“The group support has made me feel like I am not
alone, we started as strangers and left as friends”.
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